Industry Consultation Response Proforma

Frequency Changes during Large Disturbances and their Impact on the Total System
Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 04 April 2014 to david.spillett@energynetworks.org.

Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration.

	Respondent:
	

	Company Name:
	


Industry Consultation Questions

	(a)
	Does the proposed Distribution Code and Engineering Recommendation G59 drafting implement the Workgroup's recommendations for Loss of Mains Protection settings effectively and unambiguously?

	

	(b)
	Does the proposed Distribution Code and Engineering Recommendation G59 drafting set out implementation timescales for the different categories of distributed generation clearly and unambiguously?

	

	(c)
	Does the proposed Engineering Recommendation G59 drafting capture the Workgroup's risk assessment guidance effectively and unambiguously? 

	

	(d)
	Does the informative text in Section 10 of the Engineering Recommendation G59 drafting provide useful guidance to affected parties? 

	

	(e)
	Do you believe the proposals better facilitate the Distribution Code objectives? Please include your reasoning. 


	(i) permit the development, maintenance, and operation of an efficient, co-ordinated, and economical system for the distribution of electricity



	
	
	(ii) to facilitate competition in the generation and supply of electricity 



	
	
	(iii) efficiently discharge the obligations imposed upon distribution licensees by the distribution licences and comply with the Regulation and any relevant legally binding decision of the European Commission and/or the Agency for the Co-operation of Energy Regulators.




